

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Cebu City



August 1, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 488, s. 2017

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents CID/SGOD Chiefs
PSDS/District OICs
Elementary/Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached herewith is the letter of Mr. Bernido B. Henson, asking financial assistance for her daughter Marites H. Lucenta, teacher of Ibabao Elementary School, Cordova, Cebu, who is suffering from Cranial Mass.
- 2. Relative to this, everyone is welcomed to extend their financial assistance, *voluntarily*, by dropping the same to Ms. Ma. Teresa Peralta, Cashier III, this Office.
- 3. For your information.

RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD, ED. D., CESO VI Sphools Division Superintendent

Educating for a Strong Republic

348/764m

July 27, 2017

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent Division of Cebu Province

Rhea Mar A. Angtud, Ed.D. CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent DepEd Cebu Province Division Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Madam,

"Life is the precious gift given to us by our great redeemer Jesus Christ. He gave us a chance to experience what life is. Though we never know how long our existence will be. That's why we must live life to the fullest day by day."

We the parents of Mrs. Marites H. Lucenta, a teacher of Ibabao Elementary, Ibabao, Cordova, Cebu; Cordova District would like to inform your good office that our daughter had undergone head operation due to cranial mass. She is confined at Vicente Sotto Hospital since June 1, 2017 up to now. She was in the ICU for a month, just last Thursday, July 20, 2017, she was transferred in the female ward. Unfortunately, just recently she's experiencing complication an acute pneumonia. The medicines needed will be ordered from DOH Manila because there are no stocks available here. We humbly appeal to your good heart any assistance for we are very much in need of this.

Hence, we would like to ask permission from your good office to ask medical assistance from her colleagues in the department, DepEd, Cebu Province.

Any kind of help is very much appreciated. Thank you and may God bless you.

Respectfully yours,

BERNIDO B. HENSON

Parent

Contents noted:

MARYNEL N. DEGAMO

Designate School Guidance Counselor

CHARTO J. SUMALINOG, Ed.D

Principal U